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SB210 will compromise our Oregonian long cemented voting by mail statute. 

 

This is completely unnecessary. The current system works beautifully and there is no 

reason to change it.  

 

It will put onerous time constraints for those who cannot afford to step away from 

their jobs and vote in person, as well as our disabled and senior population who may 

not be able to afford a ride or who lack a drivers license, etc etc. And so many more.  

 

It is also more efficient and less costly, and given the state of Oregon’s budget, a 

ridiculous prospect. 

 

Vote no on SB 210. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. Please do the right thing. 


